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Small Cap Value Fund reopening July 11, 2019 
 
We value your business and are pleased to inform you that the American Century Small Cap Value Fund will reopen 
to new investors on July 11, 2019. The fund was previously soft closed in December 2009 to preserve capacity.  
 
Our ability to generate performance for our clients and maintain the integrity of our investment process is of key 
importance. After careful consideration, we believe Small Cap Value can effectively receive new purchases and 
should remain open for the foreseeable future.  
 
 
Fund: American Century® Small Cap Value Fund 
Reopen Date:  7/11/2019 

Share Class Fund Prefix Ticker CUSIP# 

Investor 986 ASVIX 025076852 
I 486 ACVIX 025076845 
R5 2986 ASVGX 02508F752 
R6 1486 ASVDX 025076324 
A 886 ACSCX 025076837 
C 1286 ASVNX 025076530 
R 1086 ASVRX 025076522 
Y 5986 ASVYX 02508F745 
 
The fund prospectus has been supplemented 
 
We’re here to help 
 
If you have questions about the fund’s reopening, please call us. We appreciate your business. 
 
Best Regards,  
American Century Relationship Management 
 
You should consider the fund’s investment objectives, risks, charges and expenses carefully before you 
invest. The fund’s prospectus or summary prospectus, which can be obtained by visiting 
americancentury.com, contains this and other information about the fund, and should be read carefully 
before investing. 
 
The information is not intended as a personalized recommendation or fiduciary advice and should not be relied upon 
for investment, accounting, legal or tax advice. 
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